
 
December 17, 2024 
 
 
Re:  Resolution Regarding Orangeville Fire Services Model 
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Orangeville, at its 
Regular Council Meeting held on December 16, 2024, approved the following 
resolution: 
 

  
That report CAO-2024-012, Orangeville Fire Services Model, be 
received; and 
 
That Council affirm its support for the current Orangeville Fire 
Services model; and 
 
That this report and motion be circulated to the County of Dufferin 
and member municipalities. 

 
Carried 

 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Raylene Martell 
Town Clerk 


